
  
Notice 06 – Announcement of FeNCAA Executive Committee Election 2025 (Term: 2025–2027) 
 

Notice 06 – Deadline Extended For Submission of Nominations for FeNCAA Executive Committee 
Election 2025–2027 

Dear Members, 

Following Notices 01–05, the Election Commission of the Federation of Nepalese Community 
Associations of Australia Inc. (FeNCAA) is pleased to announce the extension of deadline for 
nominations for the upcoming Executive Committee Election (Term 2025–2027). 

We encourage all FeNCAA members to actively participate in the election process by nominating 
suitable candidates. 

     Candidacy Application Form: 
The application form can be downloaded from the FeNCAA website: 

     https://www.fencaa.org.au/election-2025/ 

        Revised Submission Deadline: 
All completed nomination forms must be submitted by: 
Thursday, 7 August 2025, 11:59 PM (AEST) 
via email to: election@fencaa.org.au 

      The following documents are available on the website: 

1. Final List of Representatives (Delegates) 
2. Election Calendar 
3. Amended FeNCAA Election Guidelines 
4. Updated Forms (in Word format): 

o Form 1: Candidacy Application 
o Form 2: Objection to Candidacy 
o Form 3: Candidacy Withdrawal 

5. Information about the Election Commission 

       For any election-related inquiries, including delegate list questions or candidate nominations, 
please contact: 
election@fencaa.org.au 
The Commission will respond to all queries as promptly as possible. 

We kindly request all member organisations to circulate this notice widely within their networks. 

The Election Commission will continue to issue updates as the election process progresses. 

Thank you for your ongoing cooperation and support. 

Sincerely, 
FeNCAA Election Commission 2025 
Date: 07 August 2025 

https://www.fencaa.org.au/election-2025/

